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‘5} Come along and be part of an open diadlogue with Foundation Principal, Jo
B3 Brewer, and Parish Priest, Fr Justin Driscoll. This is your opportunity to have input
3 into the school identity including the school name, moftto, logo and colours. An
= update on the emerging building plans will be provided.
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Enrolments for 2017 are now open! Please visit our website: www.lucascatholicprimaryschool.com.au



